
 

PLANNING COMMISSIONER  

*ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS NOW THROUGH Monday, October 2nd at 12:00 pm* 

*OPENING AVAILABLE:   September 25, 2023* 

 
Ross Township is looking for interested applicants to fill one Planning Commissioner position for 

a two-year term beginning October 2023, ending December 31, 2025.  This position is appointed 

by the Township Supervisor with approval of the Ross Township Board of Directors.   The Planning 

Commission is an independent decision-making body separate from the Ross Township Board 

of Directors.  Must be a Ross Township resident. 

Applicants must possess genuine interest in zoning and planning matters in Ross Township, and 

be willing to put in the time necessary to carry out the duties of the Planning Commission.  The 

Planning Commission consists of seven (7) members, including one Board Liaison member from 

the Township Board.  The Planning Commission’s main duties include the following: 

1) Developing and overseeing the implementation of Ross Township’s Master Plan; 

2) Recommending revisions to the Zoning Ordinances to the Township Board; 

3) Reviewing Rezoning Requests and making recommendations to the Township Board for a 

final decision; 

4) Reviewing Site Plan applications;  

5) Reviewing Special Land Use requests. 

The Planning Commission meets on the fourth Monday of each month at 6:00pm. The Planning 

Commission may also hold additional Special Meetings when needed.  Planning Commissioners 

are paid a set fee of $100 for each meeting attended.   

To apply, please send a letter of interest noting relevant background and/or experiences to: 

Christina Hutchings, Township Supervisor - supervisor@rosstownshipmi.gov 

 

Mail or drop off your letter of interest to: 

Ross Township Hall – attention Christina  
12086 M 89 

Richland, MI  49083 

mailto:supervisor@rosstownshipmi.gov

